Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Sent: Tuesday, May 06, 2014 3:39 PM

To: JUDY REID

Subject: Status of commingled fuel leak cases at 706 Harrion Street, Oakland (RO484), 726 Harrison

Street, Oakland (RO321), and 800 Harrison Street, Oakland (RO231)

Hello July,

As discussed by telephone today, the commingled fuel leak cases at 706 Harrison Street, Oakland (RO484), 726 Harrison
Street, Oakland (RO321), and 800 Harrison Street, Oakland (RO231), which are under the regulatory oversight of
Alameda County Environmental Health (ACEH) are in compliance with directives from ACEH. In correspondence to the
responsible parties for all three sites dated December 2, 2013, ACEH requested that a Remedial Action Plan be
submitted by March 18, 2014. The schedule was later extended with ACEH approval to April 18, 2014. ACEH received
the Remedial Action Plan on April 18, 2014. The Remedial Action Plan presents a coordinated cleanup plan for the three
sites in the commingled plume. Review and approval of the Remedial Action Plan by ACEH is pending.

Please let me know if you have any questions or | can provide further information.

Regards,

Jerry Wickham

Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502-6577

phone: 510-567-6791
jerry.wickham@acgov.org




